





República de Moçambique Ministério da Educação e Cultura Instituto Nacional de Exames, Certificação e Equivalências

ES2 / 2025 12ª Classe

Exame Final de Língua Inglesa

2ª Chamada 90 Minutos

Este exame contém quarenta (40) perguntas com quatro (4) alternativas de resposta cada uma. Este exame conteni qualificación de RISQUE a letra correspondente na sua folha de respostas.

Ing-3-2-05-0697-0095-04

I. Questions 1 to 5 are based on the following text.

The name influenza comes from the Italian: influenza, meaning 'influence'. However, influenza, commonly referred to as flu, is a very common illness. It is not limited to humans; most animals and birds can also catch the flu. It is caused by several different viruses which is why people can have flu more than once. Human flu can pass from one person to another very easily. It is most commonly spread by the microscopic droplets of mucus and fluid that are sent into the air when the sick person coughs or sneezes.

Symptoms include cough, sore throat, headache, and more rarely vomiting and diarrhoea. The flu can also lead to other diseases, such as pneumonia. This makes it especially dangerous to young children and old people. Although there is no cure for the flu, antiviral drugs can be used to treat the illness so that it is not as severe and does not last long. The flu season runs from late fall to spring and most people can catch it in the winter months. When there are more cases of flu than what is expected, it can be called an epidemic. When there are a large number of cases of the same type of flu all over the world, it is called a pandemic.

Source: Inglês 12ª Classe

		THE RESERVE TO SHARE THE PARTY OF THE PARTY		
1. How is influenza (A) Flu	commonly called? B Illness	C Influence	D Italian	
2 Many neonle can	catch flu more than once du	e to the fact that		
Ait is caused by	different types of viruses.	C only animals can catch it.		
B it is not only lin	nited to human beings.	D only birds can cate		
	ets of mucus and fluid sent			
A As human flu pa	ass from person to person	C When a microsco	pe is used	
B As sick people take tablets		D When a sick person coughs or sneezes.		
Which of the follow	wing IS NOT a symptom of	flu?		
A Diarrhoea	B Headache	C Pneumonia	D Vomiting	
What is the text ab	out?			
A Epidemic	R Influenza	C Pandemic	D Symptom	
A Epideille	- January Control	- Aldelille		

П. Questions 6 to 10 are based on the following text.

Freedom of the press is freedom of communication and expression through various electronic media and ished materials. This freedom published materials. This freedom means the media will function with the absence of any interference from government authorities

Many countries have laws that protect the media, though in some cases these laws are not respected. According to Reporters Without Boarders, more than a third of the world's people live in countries where there is no system of democrate Boarders, more than a third of the world's people live in countries where there is no system of democracy or where there is no press freedom. Overwhelmingly, these people live in countries where there is no press freedom. Overwhelmingly, these people live in countries where there is no system of democracy or where there are serious deficiencies in the democracy process. Freedom of the press is an extremely problematic idea for most non democratic systems of government since strict control of access to information is crucial to the existence of most non-democratic governments and their associated control systems and security apparatus. To this end, most non democratic societies employ state-run news organizations to promote their propaganda, critical to maintaining an existing political power base and suppress (often very brutally, through the use of the police, military or intelligence agencies) any significant attempts by the media or individual journalists to challenge the approved "government line" on contentious issues. In such countries, journalists operating on the borders of what is considered to be acceptable will very often find themselves the subject of considerable intimidation by agents of the State. This can range from simple threats to their professional careers.

Source: Inglês 12ª Classe

D take off

D isn't

6. What does 'freedom of the press' mean for the media? Functioning without government interference A Allowing interference from the government D Publishing electronic media B Free use of electronic devices 7. Which of the following statements is true? (C) Many countries have laws to protect media A In all countries there's a system of democracy D The laws to protect media are always respected B Freedom of the press exists everywhere 8. According to the underlined sentence, most non democratic governments... A allow the media to work freely C need to control access to information to survive exist because of free access of information D provide information easily 9. How do some governments limit the access to information to the media? A Employing individual journalists C Support individual journalists (B) Employing state -run news organizations D Use military agencies to protect the media 10. What is the text about? A Democracy C Use of the police **B** Government D) Freedom of the press

medical care because of mosquito bites.

C) look for

C haven't

III. Choose the best word or words in options (A, B, C or D) to complete each sentence.

11. In my community many people had to

didn't

12. Carla studied medicine, ----- she?

2025/12" Classe/Exame Final de Língua Inglesa/2" Chamada

				Chamada		
		g TV channels provid	le useful information			
		B who	C whom			
	(A) that		grade 12	D whose		
	14. When we decided	to open that small shop, we B have started	©was finishing			
	A has done	B have started	o' ''as linishing	D were finishing		
1	5. James started the c	ear wash business when he	a loan from the bank	, ore unishing		
	(A Julu	D lought	e got			
1	16. People all over the	world doing their be	st to become entrepreneur	s.		
	A are being	B has been	C have been	D were being		
	17. I convincedt	hat I can be self-employed,	so, I don't have a boss.	oonig		
	A herself	B himself	(C)myself	D themselves		
	18. The four sellers h	elp to make their activ	vity successful.			
d	(A) another one	B oneself	C one another	D them		
1	19. My friend	to call the police whenever he	e saw his neighbours fight			
	A use	B uses		D using		
	20. People in my con	nmunity judged under				
1	A am used to bei	ng B are used to being	C use to be	D used to be		
ı	21. People to v	ote in Mozambique before th				
١	A didn't use	B doesn't use	C hasn't used	D never use		
ı		will be happy if the parliame				
ı	A revised	(B) revises		D will revise		
١	23. The judge will u A made	se the gavel if people no (B) make	ise in the court. C makes	D		
		es had voted, the law ap		D making		
	A had	B has	C will have to	D) would have been		
	25. The witness	the judge that the man was		2) Would have seen		
1	(A)said	B say	C tell	D told		
ı	26. Select the correct	prefix for the adjective in the	sentence: "My cousin was	respectful after taking drug		
ı	A dis	B im	C in	Dun		
	27. Drug abuse invol	ves not only drugs but	also some medicines.			
	(A) illegal	B immature	C important	D impossible		
	28. Some drugs are	than others.				
	A intelligent	B)more addictive	C more intelligent	D most addictive		
	29. Taking drugs was	the choice Jorge has	ever made.			
	Abad	B clever	C worse	D worst		
30. Tell the doctor which drugs you take and he help you.						
	A are	B doesn't	C mustn't	(D)		
			THIS IT I	D will		

31. To avoid day	of the Publisher was an other		
A beer	dration during hot days, you	should drink lots of like	juice and water.
32 Cholens	Bliquids	C liquor	D wine
A food	prevented by washing hand	C liquor s regularly and keeping	safe
33. Self-employed	B injection people have more control ov	C medicine	D prevention
A business.	people have more control ov	er their	
	B Children		D spouse.
A work for	someone, you become an		
Comproyee.	B employer.	C employment.	D unemployed.
35. Geremy makes	a lot of selling plastic	bags at the market.	
ra menu	(B)money	C people	D work
36. All forms of dor	nestic are criminal act		
A animal	B labour	C servant	(D) violence
37. The judge asked	the witness to show an	- that the accused was guilty	
(A) evidence	B information	C object	D proof
8. Inhaled cigarette	can easily damage th	e respiratory system.	
A ash	B flame	C leaves	(D) smoke
Large quantities of	f illegal including op	ium were apprehended at t	he airmont
	Durugs	C immigrante	
void friendship wi	ith people who advise you	to amobile the same	D traffic
alcohol.	B juice.	- 1100000	
	D Juice.	C milk.	D water.

FIM

ATENÇÃO:

A FiloSchool, Lda é a primeira empresa moçambicana que oferece serviç de explicação online e consultoria científica para todos os níveis académic (ensino secundário e superior) à preços super baratos. 879369395